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2015 Officers 

President-Lyndal Anthony 563.599.8042 
Vice President-Roger Redington 

Secretary-John Urness 
Treasurer-Rick Zach 

Editor & Web Master-Joni Overhouse 
Librarian-Clyde Holverson 
Safety Officer-John Haight 

Club Advisor & Photographer-Frank Steck 
 

 
Meeting Date & Location 

2nd Tuesday of Month at 
Room 16, Russell Hall on 

University of WI – Platteville campus 
Web Address: nohrwoodturners.tripod.com 
(Safety Glasses are required at all Demos’) 

Agenda 
   5:30     Mentors Session in Woodturning Lab 

                                          6:30  Open meeting & Instruction 

                                          6:40 Club Business 
                                          6:50 Show and Tell 
                                          7:00 Topic of Discussion 

                                          7:30  Move to Turning Lab to Demo and participate in Topic 
                                          8:30      Adjourn 
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Lyndal thanked everyone for coming to the Christmas Party.  He also thanks all the club officers 
for their work that they have done for the club for the past year. 
 
The Alan Lacer demo will be Saturday, April 23rd. and Sunday April 24th, 2016.  Price for the 
Saturday demo will be $35 and will consist of making boxes in the morning and working with a 
skew in the afternoon.  The demo is open to everyone.  Price for the Sunday “Hands On” with 
Alan will be $125 and will be first come, first serve.  There will only be room for 8 people.  Lunch 
is included.  If you are interested in either day you can email John Haight at:  jhaight@fs.fed.us.   
 
Roger Nank will not be doing the January demo because of an injury to his arm.  Instead, Lyndal 
will do a demo on offset turning. 
 
An open turning day is set for January 16th, 2016. 
 
If there is any doubt about a meeting being canceled because of bad weather, you can call 
Lyndal at 563.599.8042 or email him at ImLyndal@aol.com.  He checks his mail frequently.  
Don’t send a text because he hasn’t quite figured out how to use a smart phone yet.   
 
The auction for the steady rest and boring bar ended at 8:00 p.m. on December 1st.  Mary 
Scanlan won the steady rest and Bob Chorak won the boring bar.   
 
 

Challenge 
Our challenge for December was “Pyrography”.  The winner of the challenge was Mary Scanlan.   

She won a $10 gift certificate to Craft Supplies. 
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Member of the Year 
 

Member of the year was Joni Overhouse.  She was awarded with a plaque for her service to the 
club for 2015. 
 

 
 

Christmas Party photos 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

See you in 2016 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


